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21st December, 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Christmas is here at last! 

Thank you so much for all your good wishes, cards and gifts. Thank you also for the tremendous support you have 

given us throughout this term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notes for your diary 
 
21st December – Ladies social at Morden’s from 7pm 
RETURN TO SCHOOL – WEDNESDAY 4TH JANUARY 

Year 2 & Junior Site: 
Newstead Road, 
Lee,  
London 
SE12 0SJ 
   
Tel:  0208 857 8792 

Early Years Site: 
103 Effingham Road, 
Lee,  
London 
SE12 8NS 
   
Tel:  0208 852 0187 
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The children will return to school on Wednesday 4th January. 

 

Dinner Money Y3-6 

The amount for next half term will be £56 (4/1/17 – 10/2/17) 

 

Father Emeka  

As noted in previous parish newsletters, Father Emeka will be away on holiday in January and so if anyone requires 

his assistance he asks that you make arrangements to see him in December. 

Attendance & Punctuality for this term 

Total late 491 throughout the school.  

 

Class Attendance Lates Class Attendance Lates Class  Attendance Lates 

Reception C 94.5% 19 Year 2T 97.7% 37 Year 4K 94.7% 65 

Reception B 96.8% 16 Year 2F 96.6% 14 Year4/5 L 97.4% 26 

Year 1 A 97.7% 84 Year 3U 97.6% 28 Year 5T 95.9% 22 

Year 1 R 96.4% 42 Year 3A 96.7% 59 Year 6M 97.1% 48 

 Year 6F 96.3% 30 

 

Have a really wonderful Christmas. 

 

Margaret Hanrahan 

 


